
Dear Parents,  
This coming Tuesday April 24th the 5th graders will have their first opportunity at playing for you 
all. This concert will be our Spring concert which will be held at O.L. Smith Middle School 
starting at 6:30pm. Students should be up to the school between 6 and 6:15 and should be 
dressed in nice dress clothes. The next opportunity they will have to play for you will be May 7th 
at Edsel Ford High School. This concert will present the 5th grade instrumental students along 
with the Middle and High School instrumental students. This concert will also start at 6:30pm, 
with students arriving by 6pm. They should also be dressed in nice dress clothes. If you have 
any questions or concerns please feel free to email me at ​wolffa@dearbornschools.org​. Thank 
you so much and I look forward to seeing you all there to support your wonderful young 
musicians. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Andrew Wolff 
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